ADDENDUM NO., 3

DATE: December 4, 2017
TO: All Bidders £
Bl
FROM: BOM Evans, Purchasing Agent
SUBJECT: Addendum No. 3 — Financial Budgeting Solution

BIDS TO BE OPENED: December 12, 2017, at 11:00 a.m. (Eastern)

This addendum is being published to respond to questions that the City has received from potential
bidders. The City’s responses hereby become a part of the Contract Documents and modify the
original specifications as noted below.

1. Does the City have a specified budget for this project?

Response: See response to question # 2 in addendum # 2 to this RFP.

2. Can responders submit the response electronically?

Response: No. The City of Knoxville only accepts hard copy proposals.

3. Can the City clarify what it means by “acceptance testing prior to go-live?”

Response: In other words, the City will want to view and work with the proposed software solution
during an acceptance testing period to ensure the solution works as proposed and meets the City’s
needs. Only after the City has formally “accepted the testing of the proposed solution” will it
proceed with a “go live” date which would mean the various users would begin using the software
for budgetary and financial purposes.

4. Is willing to please provide a 10-day extension to the proposal deadline?

Response: No. The deadline for submission of proposals remains in effect as stated in the RFP.

END OF ADDENDUM NO. 3



